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1. Do the recommendations in the attached draft strategy describe request processes that
improve the ability of federally recognized tribal governments, IHS providers, THPs, and
UIOs to obtain timely and effective access to medical supplies held in the SNS and other
federal stockpiles when needed during the pandemic or other future large-scale public
health emergency?

2. Are there gaps or issues in the request processes described in the attached
recommendations that must be addressed to enable federally recognized tribal
governments, IHS providers, THPs, and UIOs to obtain timely and effective access to
medical supplies held in the SNS and other federal stockpiles when needed during a
pandemic or other future large-scale public health emergency?

3. What further recommendations do you have to improve the processes through which
federally recognized tribal governments, IHS providers, THPs, and UIOs can request
assistance to obtain timely and effective access to medical supplies held in the SNS and
other federal stockpiles when needed during a pandemic or other future large-scale public
health emergency?

TRIBAL CONSULTATION SESSION (VIRTUAL): I invite you to join us during the 
following virtual tribal consultation session to provide your input on how to improve the ASPR 
process for federally recognized tribal governments, IHS providers, THPs, and UIOs requesting 
federal assistance to access medical supplies SNS and other federal stockpiles: 

TRIBAL CONSULTATION SESSION: 

ACCESS TO FEDERAL MEDICAL SUPPLIES 

DATE: Monday, March 20, 2023 
TIME: 2:00 - 4:00 PM ET 
REGISTER HERE: https://www.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJItcuutpjgsE8Y0zO6e5nH1Vy8Cpz_ufjU

WRITTEN COMMENTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS: Please send your comments and 
recommendations on ASPR's recommendations for streamlining the process for requesting 
federal assistance for medical supplies by Monday, April 24, 2023. 

• By e-mail to: Consultation@HHS.gov
o Please use the Subject Line: Access to Federal Medical Supplies

I look forward to your comments and recommendations. If you have questions, please contact us 
at tribalaffairs@hhs.gov. Thank you for your support and partnerships as we work to strengthen 
our Government-to-Government relationship. 

Sincerely, 

Dawn O'Connell 




